Courthouse a	missioners Council County Offices GIS Maps Community Links
	DECATUR COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
Commissioner's Homepage	DECATUR COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FAQ's Resources - Meeting Minutes and other documents. Contact Info	August 2, 2010
	The Decatur County Commissioners opened their August 2, 2010 meeting with the following present: Jerome Buening-President, John Richards, Rick Nobbe and Bridgett Weber–Auditor
	The July 19th 2010 meeting minutes were approved as read.
	Payroll Claims and Accounts payable claims were approved.
	Tim Ortman – provided recommendations of the IT/GIS Committee for Virtual Server Project, Telecom Audit, and Imaging. The server project is recommended to move forward and Barry Bailey of RBSK will submit contract for approval at Commissioners next meeting; it was not recommended to move forward with the telecom audit as it has been less than two years since the new phone system was installed and an audit was done at that time; Imaging was recommended to move forward but further research is going to be done before any budgetary decisions are made.
	Bryan Robbins – Mainstreet Greensburg provided a request for facilities for the Plein – Air Paint Out; Commissioners agreed to the request. Mr. Robbins also requested to the use the Courthouse lawn on August 13th for a second movie showing. Commissioners requested a form be submitted but agreed to allow the event.
	Hugh Miller – EMA provided an update on Decatur County EMA.
	Blayr Barnard – Southeast Indiana Small Business Development Center provided information about their agency. The agency is currently working with EDC, Chamber and Mainstreet Greensburg. They would like to request a contribution from Decatur County for 2011 budget year and will return with statistics at the next Commissioner Meeting.
	Heather Millett – Extension Educator provided an accounting of the monies that they use from the county draw to the 4-H Council.
	Andy Scholle – County Surveyor provided information to the Commissioners on Williamstown. Residents in this area have petitioned the Rush County Commissioners to place a legal drain in the area that flooding has occurred. Mr. Scholle will continue to do research and report back.
	County Commissioners signed a deed to the Greensburg Board of Aviation Commissioners. This is the land that was to be transferred when the Greensburg/Decatur County BOAC dissolved.
	With nothing further to come before the Commissioners, Mr. Richards moved to recess, Mr. Nobbe seconded and Mr. Buening concurred.
	Jerome Buening, President
	Attest:

<u>Home | Commissioners | Council | County Offices | GIS Maps | Community Links</u>

Date: _